
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison May Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for May.  
  
  

 
1. Governing Board Meetings will be held in the first two weeks of June. During this 

meeting, the Division Officers for the next two years will be elected, and division 
planning will take place, as well as a discussion about division engagement. Everyone 
is welcome to attend. Use this link to find specifics about your meeting and to register.     
 

2. The Call for Resolutions is open through June 25. This is your district’s chance to 
submit a resolution for the membership to consider at the Delegate Assembly. Go to 
this link to get an understanding for the Resolutions Process. 
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